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The Royal Wedding Picnic 

Shortly before the May half term holiday the children all  
Enjoyed the Royal Wedding picnic which we had on the field.   
The children from Nursery right through to Year 6 came dressed  
for a wedding and then enjoyed a whole school picnic.   
There seemed to be lots of strawberries for everyone. 

 

Our Reception Classes have had a new 

outside area this term and the children 

are having great fun exploring the area 

and the new resources.  

Dance East 

On Wednesday 27th June a group of 30 children from Morland  

performed at Dance East on the Waterfront.  Three other 

schools also performed during the evening and the theme of 

the whole event was to celebrate 70 years of the NHS. The 

children had worked very hard to prepare for this under the 

expert direction of Mr White and Mrs Thorpe.  It was a lovely 

evening and our group performed brilliantly.  They focussed 

our attention to the many reasons that we all have to be 

grateful for the amazing work that the NHS do. 

Arts Week 
For the first week in July the whole school had a focus of art across the curriculum.  All sorts of amazing 
things happened during the week Tshirt printing, pottery, Indian dance, samba band workshops, natural art 
to mention just a few. 

      

 Experience Pentecost 

                                 
Our lovely Open the Book team from St 
Augustine’s and a group ordinands in 
training helped us to run Experience 
Pentecost for all of the children in Year 4. 


